
THE WAY WEEKLY RECAP I
MONDAY 25 OCTOBER

2021

JUNIOR STRINGS ORCHESTRA
Stringing Along

The Junior String Orchestra have been rising to the occasion by attending early morning
rehearsals before College each week. The students have begun learning two new songs 'Jackeroo
Jive' and 'Dance of the Cossacks' in order to lighten the mood of lockdown. 

They are looking forward to rehearsing together again when restrictions allow, but are working
hard on their parts individually in order to be ready when that joyous day arrives.

Well done Junior Strings for all your efforts.

Mr Byron Mark
Director of Ensembles
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